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Dear parents and carers, 
 

Have you got the hottest ticket in town?!  
 

Tickets for this year’s production of “Matilda” have 
gone on sale this week.  Performances all begin at 
6:30 p.m. and take place on: 
 

Tuesday 28th January 

Wednesday 29th January 

Thursday 30th January 2025 

A Reminder for Year 11 Parents/Carers 

 

Period 7s began in earnest last week and it was wonderful seeing so many of our students in 
attendance.  Don’t forget, attendance equals prizes! 
 

I’m sure I don’t need remind Year 11s, but PPE 3 is just around the corner, with examinations 
starting on Monday 10th February.  In order to qualify to wear their Year 11 Hoodies in school, 
students must attend all of their PPE 3 examinations and complete them to the best of their ability. 
 

Can I also take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers of Year 11 students for their 
attendance at this week’s Progress Evening.  If you forgot to bring your Good Luck card, they can 
be dropped off at reception or students can give them directly to Mrs Makin. 
 

And finally…  
Congratulations to Year 12 for their superb attitude to learning throughout this week’s PPE 1 
examinations.  Your conduct has been outstanding and you have been real role models.  If any 
Year 11s are interested in joining our fantastic Sixth Form, don’t forget, the final application date is 
Friday 31st January. 
As always thank you for your on-going support, 
Kind regards, 
 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 

 


